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Career Development  
 

15th Sept 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of the process to help students develop their future career options, the school is 

organising a careers trip for all 6th years to both the World Skills Ireland event and the Higher 

Options event, both in the RDS Dublin, on Thursday 21st September. All 6th years are 

expected to participate in this important National careers event. There will be no cost for the 

bus or for entry to the World Skills event. There will be a €10 charge for students who wish 

to go to the Higher Options event. Students can go to both events. 

The bus will leave school at 7:30am on Thursday 21st September and will return to school at 

approximately 5pm.  

 

Regards, 

 

_________________ 

Tom Tynan 

Guidance Counsellor, 
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